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10th January 2023 

Dear Parents / Carers 

Year 6 Spring Term Activities 

This term our workshops and visitors are linked to our history topic of World 

War 2, RSE and our RE topic of Humanism. 

 Boundless dance group will visit us and help us to choreograph our 
own WW2 swing dance – Wednesday 8th February 

 We will host a Feelings workshop – Friday 10th February 

 A visitor from the Humanist Society will deliver a lesson all about 
Humanism – Tuesday 7th March 

 We will have a virtual visit from the National Archives at Kew to look at 
and discuss the type of propaganda posters used during the war. We 
will also think about how they were used in the fight against the Axis – 
various dates in March 

 Theatre Exchange will also be visiting us to workshop an evacuee 
drama, thinking about how it would feel to be a child sent away from 
the cities during the Blitz – Friday 17th March 

 We will have a visit from the Royal National Lifeboat Institute – 
Thursday 23rd March 
 

As you can see we have a fantastic and action packed term covering lots of 

different areas of the curriculum.  

It is necessary for us to request a voluntary contribution for the above 
activities. The suggested contribution is £8.00. If your child is entitled to free 
school meals, this cost is subsidised to £4.00. If we do not receive enough 
contributions or funding from elsewhere to cover the costs of these activities, 
it may be necessary to cancel some of them. You will be informed if this 
happens. Payment can be made online via Scopay: 
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We would appreciate it if all contributions could be made by Friday 3rd 
February.  
 
 

Kind regards 
Mrs Hill, Mrs Mullen, Mr Donnelly and Ms Smyth 

http://www.heathfieldschoolspartnership.org/

